
Dear Giovanna Dragic: 
 
My e-mail to the Ontario Energy Board was meant to be a letter of 
comment for the public record. 
 
It contained personal and family concerns over the EB-2010-0253 
Plateau Energy wind project near my residence. 
 
I hope this clarifies the intent of my e-mail. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
James Yeats 
_________________________________________________ 


